
Diamond Williams 

From: YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) [rh0582@att.com] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
cc: Jeff Bates 
Subject: 110137-TP Corrected Transmittal Letter 

Attachments: img-722111940-0001 .pdf 

Friday, July 22, 2011 12:18 PM 

img-72211194 
0Ol.pdf (295 KI 

-----Original Message----- 
From: OMT 
Sent: Friday, July 22,201 1 12:20 PM 
To: YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) 
Subject: Scan from a Xerox Workcentre 

Please open the attached document. It was scanned and sent to you using a Xerox Workcentre. 

Number of Images: 1 
Attachment File Type: PDF 

Device Name: Workcentre 5225A 
Device Location: 

For more information on Xerox products and solutions, please visit http://www.xerox.cod 
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at&t Jerry D. Hendrlx 
vice PrCIdent 
Regvlotaty ReIotlons 

ATST FlOrlda T: 850.571.5550 
150 South Monroe Street F 850.224.5073 
Suite 400 jerry.hendrlx@~att.mm 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 www.an.com 

July 22, 2011 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak BOUkvard 
Tallahassee, Elorida 32399 

R E  Docket 110137-TP Approval of the Amcndment to Interconnection. unbundling, 
resalc and collocation agreement negotiated by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and 
NPCR, Inc. d/b/a Nextel Partners. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On May 5,2011, BellSouthTelecornmunications, Inc., d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast and NPCR, Inc. d/b/a Nextel Partners fded an amendment to the 
Interconnection, unbundling, resale and collocation agreement for Florida Public Service 
Commission approval. 
The underlying agreement wils incorrect and should be changed to 070368-TP. 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 

Regul 
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